
BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE 

April 9, 2018 – 6:30 p.m. 

DAO 

Present: Dr. Pushchak, Dr. Hallock, Mr. Paris, Mr. Pushchak, Mrs. Sandberg, Mr. Snippert, and 
Mrs. Thayer-Zacks.  

Also present were Mrs. Bendig, Mr. Berlin, Dr. Hutchinson, and Mr. White. 

Absent: Mr. Duda, Mrs. Pikiewicz 

Mr. Berlin shared the results of the bids for the new athletic storage building. Town and 
Country Builders were the low bidders for construction (72, 419); Neely Communications was 
the low bidder for the electrical work ($11,477). Total cost of the project is projected to be 
$98.890.87, which includes permits and a 10% project contingency.  


